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Yidarra Catholic Primary School 

Y I D A R R A  C A T H O L I C  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

PRINCIPALõS NEWS 
CATHOLIC PERFORMING ARTS FESTIVAL 

This term some of our students will be participating in the Catholic Performing Arts Festival. The Fes-
tival provides a unique opportunity for students to perform in a public forum where they can develop 
their confidence, self-esteem and musical skills.  Our choirs and instrumental students will be partici-
pating in the Festival this year.  
 

BISHOPSõ RELIGIOUS LITERACY ASSESSMENT 

At the request of the Western Australian Bishops, Year 3 and Year 5 students in Catholic schools 
across Western Australia will take part in The Bishopsõ Religious Literacy Assessment (BRLA).  Year 5 
students will be assessed on 3rd August and Year 3 on 10th August 2016. 

The Bishopsõ Religious Literacy Assessment is a large-scale, standardised assessment program. The 
BRLA consists of a series of Religious Education (RE) tests developed and marked by the office of 
Catholic Education Western Australia (CEWA) for Years 5 and 9.  Formal school and student reports 
are produced by CEWA for students in Years 5 and 9.  

The BRLA provides a ôpoint in timeõ snapshot of student performance in RE. Studentsõ knowledge and 
understanding of the content of the RE curriculum is assessed using a combination of multiple choice, 
short and extended response items. Studentsõ faith is not assessed. The use of the BRLA complements 
the school based assessment programs in RE. 
 

SAFETY MESSAGE 

On Thursday after school a Corpus Christi student was knocked down by a car on Dean Road. The stu-
dent sustained a few cuts and bruises, but has no further injuries. She was released from hospital on 
that evening.  She appeared to cross the road without looking, and thankfully the parent involved was 
driving well below the speed limit. 

This incident is a timely reminder for us to drive carefully around the schools and for us to continue to 
model the safe practice of using the crosswalks around the school. 
 

BUSY BEE 

Parents are reminded that the Term 3 Busy Bee will be held this Sunday 31st July commencing at 
10am.  A sausage sizzle lunch will be provided.  Please remember to bring along gardening gloves and 
gardening tools (e.g. brooms, shovels, rakes, wheel barrows etc). I look forward to seeing you on Sun-
day. 
 

May God bless your week, 
 

Carmel Costin 

Principal  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations!!! 

Veronica V 4B 

William G 1G 

PRAYER 
 

Father, 
May everything we do 
begin with your  
inspiration 

and continue with your 
saving help. 

Let our work always find 
its origin in you 

and through you reach 
completion. 

We ask this through our 
Lord Jesus Christ,  

your Son, 
who lives and reigns 
with you and the  
Holy Spirit, one God, 
for ever and ever.  

 

Amen 
 

HOLY COMMUNION PHOTOS 
The logon details are: 

 Website:     www.maverickphoto.com.au 

Login ID:     communion 

Password:    batecom2016 

BOARD NEWS 
The school has purchased new laptops for the classroom teachers and upgraded one of our servers.   
Fencing will be erected along the eastern boundary of the school commencing next Monday.  
The line markings on the roads and carparks around the school will be recoated this term. 
 
THANK YOU 
At the end of this month the parish representative, Michael Chong, will be stepping down from his 
position on the Board as he has come to the end of his 2-year term.   
On behalf of the Yidarra school community we would like to express our gratitude to Michael for 
actively working to support our strong parish school relationship. 
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SCHOOL BANKING 
Tuesdays 
8.15-9.00am  

Undercover Area 

 

P&F NEWS 
P&F MEETING 
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, 31 August in the Library at 7.30pm.  As always eve-
ryone is welcome! 
 

CAR PARK RAFFLE WINNER BAYS -  NO PARKING 
Please be aware of not parking in the bays marked yellow, they are allocated for the winners.  
Thank you for your assistance. 

 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOK NEWS -  NEW SPECIAL BALI OFFERS!!! 

¶ To PURCHASE - keep the book and return the order form or pay online at 
www.entbook.com.au/8g3295 

¶ If you do NOT want the book, please return in the provided envelope to the office. 
 

Any further enquiries, please contact Alex Rossi on 0419 962 963 or email: aarossi@iinet.net.au. 

FOOTY TIPPING - WINNERS 
ROUND 18 RESULTS 
 

This week by category are: 
 

Claudia B Adult $20 
Bailey C and Sophie M - both in Kindy - Year 2 $7.50 each 
Brodie R Year 3 - 6 $15  
 

Winnings can be collected from the office. 

MERIT  
 

CERTIFICATES 
 
 

FRIDAY, 5 AUGUST 
 

Levi S PG 

Giorgia C PG 

Oliver T 1B 

Alexa B 1B 

Eva Perrie 1G 

Gabriel T 1G 

Chloe B 2B 

Ryan M 2B 

Sunday B 2G 

Cohen B 2G 

Taya C 4B 

Amy S 4B 

Darren F 5B 

Luke L 5B 

Faris M 5G 

Angelyne V 5G 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER  

 

Manager Jo Court 
Preferred contact via email:  
cafeteria@corpus.wa.edu.au 

6332 2520 
 

VOLUNTEERS URGENTLY 
NEEDED -  IF YOU CAN HELP 
PLEASE CONTACT JO ON 
THE ABOVE. THANK YOU.  

MON 1 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

TUE 2 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

WED 3 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

THU 4 AUG TOYA ALLANSON 

FRI 5 AUG VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
GARDEN CLUB 
Garden club is running again this term; we are searching for keen bug 
pickers, weed pullers, dirt diggers and water sprayers.   
We meet at the veggie gardens outside the Junior Atrium, every 
Wednesday straight after school. (Weather permitting) 
Please note: Parent supervision is preferred. 

Contact Fran Simmons for more information on: 
 frances_peta83@hotmail.com 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Anne from 6G is a member of the SupaNova Synchronised Swimming Club. 
Anne recently competed in her first Australian National Championships, held 
here in Perth.   
 

Anne and her 7 fellow team mates took out the Australian Nationals Champion-
ship SILVER MEDAL in the 12 and Under Team Event Category, with a smash-
ing routine to ôGirls just want to have Fun!ó 
 

Anne is currently training for the 2017 Australian National Championships to 
be held in Melbourne in April 2017, which promises to be another good year for 
Anne and her team mates.  Well Done! 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB NEWS 
Issue #5 Orders are now closed. 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Volunteers urgently needed! If you can spare an hour here or 
there please email Jo Court (Canteen Manager) on:  
cafeteria@corpus.wa.edu.au.  
Any help is appreciated! Thank you.  

mailto:frances_peta83@hotmail.com


о  

PLEASE NOTE: ENVELOPES (IF PAYING BY CASH) ARE TO BE BROUGHT TO SCHOOL ON  
YOUR CHILDõS PHOTO DAY ONLY. PLEASE DO NOT SEND TO THE OFFICE.  

PHOTO DAY SCHEDULES WILL BE ADVISED AT A LATER DATE. 



п  

PAWSEY -  SUPERCOMPUTING CENTRE -  20 AUGUST 
 
Supercomputing Centreõs upcoming Open Day. as part of WA Science Week 4. 
 

The event is held on Saturday 20 August 2016. The Open Day will be a great opportunity for visitors to meet with Pawsey 
experts and discover what goes on behind the scenes in relation to BIG SCIENCE in Australia. The idea is to bring together 
researchers, industry representatives, students and the general public to learn all about supercomputers, their history, the 
benefits they can bring to society and the outcomes that Pawsey systems are delivering to help Australian and world-wide 
growth and advancement. 
 

The program highlights will include: 

¶ History of supercomputers 

¶ Tours through the supercomputing areas (for people >15, younger children can still view the supercomputers through a 
glass window and tour the Centre) 

¶ Presentation from researchers to bring more understanding of radioastronomy, archaeology, medical sciences and oth-
er fields of research. 

  

The event will be running from 11am until 3pm. 
 

As part of the day, we will have several weatherproof marquees set up with publicity material, TV screens, sausage sizzle and 
soft drinks outside in the carpark across Pawsey. We will be running various competitions on the day, which will allow children 
to design their own supercomputer, tell us what research they would like to do on the Supercomputer, and how their research 
will change the world!  
 

Iõd love you to visit our website if youõd like to know a little more www.pawsey.org.au. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Therese Sanders (parent of Yidarra) 

http://www.pawsey.org.au/

